
Feb. 28th - Mar. 4th

Classroom News
Dates to 

Remember

Reminders:  

To Do:   

Homework:  Each night students will need to read for 15 
minutes and complete a math page for homework.

Reading & Writing:  Planning for Animal Research
 
Math:  Unit 4: Money (Quiz Thursday)

Science:  Animal Unit: Animal Needs and Adaptations 

Handwriting: Lowercase Cursive Letters: d, g, o, c, q

Parent Connection

Second grade is the only year students will learn cursive, 
so it is very important that students practice at home!

February 28th-March 4th- 
Read Across America Week

Monday
“Reading Jogs Your Mind”

Wear athletic clothes
Tuesday

“We Positively Love Reading”
Wear a shirt with a positive 

message.
Wednesday

“Character Day”
Dress up like a book character!

Thursday
“Readers are WILD about Learning”

Wear camo or animal print
Friday

“Cozy Up and Read a Book”
Wear pajamas

March 2nd- Early Release Day 
@ 12:40

March 14th- No School

● Parents & students have the opportunity to “Rent the Rock” 
to recognize a student’s birthday, show school spirit, thank 
or recognize a teacher or staff member, congratulatory 
events, etc. Visit our school website to sign up!

● Please make sure iPads are charged nightly! They are 
needed to complete daily assignments in class.

Continue to look for 
weekly emails from the 

2nd grade teachers at the 
beginning of the week.  
There are many times 

that we include additional 
information in our email 
that is not stated on the 

newsletter.  
 


